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PARTNERSHIP  

Ease Spring Absorbers, ESA a 
brand that will lead the way 
in the field of noise, vibration 
and seismic control.  

The company was foundered 
in 1985 in Changhua, Taiwan 
as OEM manufacturer to 
produce rubber flexible 
connectors. 

It produced vibration control 
products from 1987. 

the factory embarks on R&D 
and had its first patent 
product in 1992. 台灣號碼 
(Taiwan): m321957 / 中國大
陸 (china mainland): 
zl200720147228.9 

till date: 9 patents. 

 

ESA, focused on research of 
vibration effects on 
equipment and structures, 
providing a solution to 
overcome the vibration by 
teaming up with some of the 
best acoustical engineers to 
solve a wide variety of 
complex vibration isolation 
problems for customers in 
different applications and 
across different industries 
from commercial building, 
Lab, theatre, production 
machines and to consumer’s 
equipment. 

ACEFLO ENGINEERING PTE LTD 



 
 

 

          EASE SPRING ABSORBERS, INSTALLATION (REFERENCE)    

Location:  
ALMOND BASSAC HOTEL 
PHNOM PENH,  
CAMBODIA 

Location:  
CENTRUM SQUARE 
MALL, 
SINGAPORE 

Location:  
CHINA MOBILE  
INTERNATIONAL,  
DATA CENTRE,  
SINGAPORE 

Location:  
NATIONAL CANCER CENTRE,  
SINGAPORE 

Location:  
INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT  
ACCESS MRT SYSTEM, 
TAOYUAN, TAIWAN 

Location:  
KAOHSIUNG ARENA, TAIWAN 

Location:  
THE AMBASSADOR HOTEL, 
TAOYUAN, TAIWAN 

Location:  
FELIZ EN VISTA, DISTRICT 2, 
HCMC, VIETNAM 


